ACM TF meeting September 2011

Agenda
1) Further Discussion on June Technical Conversation. 
2) Drafting of initial proposal. 
3) Clarification as regards sponsoring LIR/2010-10. 
4) RIPE 63 - Meeting? Feedback to DB & AA 
5) AOB

Present
Brian Nisbet,
Tobias Knech
[bookmark: _GoBack]Alessandro Vesely
Piotr Strzyżewski
From the RIPE NCC:
Kaveh Ranjbar
Denis Walker
Athina Fragkouli
Emilio Madaio

The Task force agreed to start writing a proposal, which will be presented at RIPE 63. 

This proposal will incorporate Denis’ suggested technical ideas, which  were shared with the Task Force in May. 

Discussions on the drafting of the proposal will take place through the mailing list. 

Tobias will be the maintainer of the draft proposal. 

The RIPE NCC will provide the task force with the necessary technical support.

Ideally the proposal should be published to the community before RIPE 63, so that the discussion-phase of the proposal coincides with the RIPE meeting.

The Task Force prefers to focus on one policy at a time so Sponsoring LIR contact details (former proposal 2010-10) will not be discussed at this point in time.

Brian informed the Task Force that an LEA has discussed some improvement of the abuse contacts; Tobias will keep in touch with this LEA and also ARIN and CCWP so that we are all on the same track.

It was proposed that the Task Force would meet again at RIPE 63, on Monday 31 October in the morning.

The Task Force discussed Alessandro’s proposal, which he brought up earlier in the mailing list. The group asked for technical feedback from the RIPE NCC on whether this proposal would be practical. The RIPE NCC believes that the proposed function would need to be managed by IANA as a global service. The RIPE community can discuss this, but unless other RIRs and IANA see benefit in the idea it can not be implemented. It was suggested that we look at what is already available and planned to solve abuse handling issues before considering such an extensive plan. The Task Force decided to discuss this further in the mailing list and at their meeting in Vienna (RIPE 63).

